
	
Canebrake County Water Board - Equipment report 
March 9th 2024 CCWD board meeting. 


Equipment activity - By Daryl Holmes Jr. 


DUMP TRUCK (BETTY) 

Brand		 Ford


Model		 F600 Dump truck 


Condition	 Good


Latest Review 3/8/2024 

12/16/2023 Vehicle was started and driven by Daryl Holmes Jr., Washed and cleaned inside and out. 
Low on brake fluid. Daryl purchased brake fluid and added to master cylinder. 


GOLF CART 

Brand		 EZGO


Condition	 Good


Latest Review 2/3/2024   No issues 

Vehicle in good working order. The vehicle was moved to Mr. Bucheit’s residence to make room for 
storage of new TRACK STEER. On February 3rd vehicle was driven by Jerry. 


BACK-UP Generator 

Brand		 Hardy Diesel 


Condition	 Good


Latest review 12/16/2023 

Vehicle in good running order. Vehicle started and ran for 15 minutes on 9 /06/2023 by Daryl Holmes 
Jr. and Dean Kuns. No issues. Dean to run again week of 1/8/2024. Fellow Canebraker Merle Vogel 
suggested that we hook the generator up to the community building as a safety drill. Great 
suggestion. We suggest a training session for our potential equipment operators.
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CAT 303-5 Mini Excavator - New to CCWD fleet 

Brand		 CAT


Year	 	 2020


Hours 		 890


Latest review 2/24/2024 

On February 17th 2024 CCWD took possession of a nearly new CAT303-5 Mini Excavator. The unit 
was delivered by Gus Pena from Hawthorne. Dean Kuns, Tom Stucke and myself were present for a 
2 hour training session. Per Ron Akey’s recommendation we added a THUMB attachment which will 
come in very handy for picking up large rocks. Unit comes with 18” bucket, 14” boom reach, dig 
depth 9’. 


Maximum lift weight 3200 lbs. 


FORD RANGER Water District Pick-up 

Condition	 Good


Latest review 12/16/2023 

Basic maintenance required. No issues. 


USED CAT 239D TRACK-STEER - NEW equipment to CCWD 

Latest review 2/24/2024 

Year:  		 2018     	 


Hours:		 1568


Condition:	 Excellent


On 2/24/2024 The vehicle was cleaned and lubed with newly acquired cordless grease gun.


On February 4th we received forklift attachment. 


TRACK_STEER Activity 

In mid January, February 10th and 18th the vehicle was used by Daryl Holmes to clean up various 
Canebrake roads, Smoketree lane, Paloverde lane and a considerable amount of work on Canyon 
road near the Whitleys property. Dean Kuns, Jerry and myself used the vehicle to repair the Whitleys 
property road near the new water tank as a courtesy for Ms Whitley granting us access. 


Hours currently used as of March 4th, 2024 stand at 22. 	  
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EQUIPMENT OPERATORS 

Three Canebrake property owners have offered to volunteer time to our community to operate 
CCWD equipment. Bill Dimmock, Chris MacDonald, Tom Stucke and most recently Steve Fillmore 
have all presented letters to CCWD board as their wishes to volunteer to be tractor operators. 


TRAINING 

On Saturday, February 3rd our Canebrake operators attended a very informative training meeting 
from Mr. Brad Hoyt, a heavy equipment supervisor and professional operator. Brad drove out from 
San Diego and donated his time for this very valuable and informative meeting that primarily 
consisted of safety and maintenance with our new equipment. 


PRE-OPT and POST OPERATION Check lists in place and posted.  

COMMUNITY BUILDING CONDITION AND USE 

Building in working order. 


Respectfully submitted,


Daryl Holmes Jr. 


3/4/2024
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